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MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL 
Dear Parents and Caregivers 

Drought Partners 

Our school has taken delivery of a beautiful artwork 

collection. Each of the pieces were created with generous 

and caring goodwill, stemming from the community of 

Chipping Norton wanting to brighten the walls of a school 

experiencing the intense drought first hand. The initiative 

involved a collective of schools: Georges River EEC, 

Newbridge Heights PS, Moorebank HS, Nuwarra PS and 

Chipping Norton PS. 

We sincerely thank each of the anonymous artists for their 

contributions to this amazing care package. 

The BCS Student Representative Council members are 

currently considering the best placement of each of the 

artwork around the school.  

Next term, we will host Moorebank HS on a visit to our farm 

at the racecourse. 

New P&C Executive 

Congratulations to the newly elected 

P&C volunteer leaders. I look forward 

to working with P&C and its planned 

activities for 2019. 

 

President: Anne McConnaughty 

Vice President: Troy Carey 

Secretary: Kylie Hyde 

Treasurer: Paul White 

Exec Assistant (unofficial): Ian McNaught 

Fundraising: Sharon Murray, Daniella Gardener, Brad 

Saunders 

P&C is committed to pursuing grants, sponsorship and 

fundraising events to finance the purchase of much needed 

new uniforms and outfits for BCS representative sporting 

teams. How exciting!! 

NAPLAN 

The new NAPLAN experience of 

undertaking tests in literacy and numeracy 

online, was completed successfully last 

week for all students in Years 3, 5, 7 and 9. 

Well done boys and girls. 

Results will be available to parents next term in the form of 

a written report that will clearly show how your child 

achieved in NAPLAN compared to both their BCS cohort and 

the national average. 

Whilst the new NAPLAN format was a logistical 

technological challenge for our staff, BCS’s recent wifi 

upgrade allowed for our students to use portable laptops in 

our hall in addition to the two computer labs. Unlike some 

schools, BCS’s NAPLAN program flowed smoothly over four 

days, without any major technology glitches. 

Outstanding Attendance 100% 

Congratulations to Lachlan Ryan, Ian McKenzie, Lincon 

McConnaughty, Tyler Mayall, Kaleb Biles, Austin Hayman, 

Sally Owers, Giaan Worrell, Poppy Evans Prouse, Jack 

Thompson, Alice Harris & Regan Evans for 100% attendance 

during Term 1. 

Do It For Dolly 

I applaud Year 4 student Lincon McConnaughty for having 

the initiative and confidence to request an audience with 

the primary assembly on Friday May 10. At the assembly, 

Lincon raised awareness of the ‘Do it For Dolly Day’ 

movement. He spoke sensitively about the need for school 

students to spread acts of kindness. 

Well done Lincon. 

Sporting Events 

Well done to the primary netball and rugby league teams 

who represented at a carnival at Coonamble recently. 

Well done also the secondary boys who played valiantly in 

freezing conditions in Dubbo on May 10. 

Chess Knockout 

Our secondary chess team performed admirably against 

Gunnedah on Friday. They are becoming quite a force!  

 

 

Cheers 
Chris Clarke 
Principal 

Stay informed and view our Newsletter on the Skoolbag app. 
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Drought Partnership Initiative 

Care Bundle of  Artwork 

The collection has pieces from  primary/secondary students 

and a senior citizens art group. 

The art collection has been kindly donated to our school to hopefully brighten up our 

walls when the green starts to fade from the landscape. 
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Assembly Awards 

 
Ruby-Ann Catt 

Working well in Year 1. 

 
Jackson Ruttley 

Working well in Year 2. 

 
Paige Stonham 

Working well in Year 2. 

 
Suzannah Carey 

An excellent speaker at ANZAC.  

 
Madison Masman 

An excellent all round student in Year 10.  

 
Brody Whillock 

Excellent school citizenship. 

 
Kelly King 

Solid progress in Year 12.  

 

 

 
Shianne Beatty 

Consistent effort across all areas.  

 Leilamarie Louie 

Having a positive attitude towards all 

aspects of her learning. 

 
Tanaha Knight 

Participating and attending school 
everyday.  

 
Dimitty Leedham 

Excellent work ethic in all of her classes.  

 
Poppy Evans Prouse 

Enthusiastic and positive start to Term 2.  

 Zachery Haywood 

Conscientious participation in a variety 

of subjects.  

 Holly Woodham 

Excellent results in her History and 
Geography in class assessments - full 
marks in both!  

 

Clinton Lennon 

Consistent positive behaviour. 

 
Codey Dunn 

Showing good improvement in Maths. 
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Assembly Awards 
 

Paige Stonham 

Coming to school everyday. 

 
Lincon McConnaughty 

Attending school each day.  

 
Jorden Pagett 

Working in a focussed manner in class, 
producing quality work.  

 
Jorja Carey 

Always using appropriate language and 
good manners.  

 
Valarie Dunn 

Fantastic effort and results in her history 
assessment.  

 
Dusty Lennon 

Increased focus and participation in a 
variety of classes.  

 
Blake Olsen 

Improvement in attitude to begin Term 2. 

 
Holly Arndell 

Using appropriate school language.  

 
Kelly King 

Uses appropriate language at school. 

 

 

 

        

 20 Achievement Certificate  

Hannah Percival 

 

Staff Thumbs Up Award      

Stewart Row 

PD/H/PE Organisation 

Richie Milgate 

Persevering & trying to fix all  

things technology. 
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School News 
Vikings with Year 7&8 

Year 7 and 8 students have just completed a unit on Vikings. They 

enjoyed participating in a variety of classroom activities including 

making props for a Viking law role-play. 

Students also completed a Viking assessment task. Received were 

some incredible shields, string art, Viking long houses and a variety 

of Viking weaponry. All students should be commended on the 

effort they put into their models and descriptions.  

Year 11 Rotary Youth Driver Awareness– RYDA  

On Friday May 3rd, students from Year 11 attended the annual RYDA 

information day.  

This day aims to educate students about the importance of safe road 

use. This is a compulsory aspect of the Year 11 Crossroads course.  

Students should be commended on their positive participation in the 

variety of activities throughout the day and their exemplary behaviour.  

Mia, Simon, Clinton, Dylan & Holly. 

Secondary Junior Chess Tournament Gunnedah  

On Friday our chess team travelled to Gunnedah to compete 

against Carinya Christian School in the second round of the NSW 

Junior Chess Tournament. All games went down to the wire but 

our team prevailed and came away with the win. They will now 

move onto the next round to be played later in the term. 

Well done Billy, Ted, Jo, Holly, 
Tess, Madison and Jackson.  
Good luck in the next round! 
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School News 
Secondary Small Schools Rugby League  Dubbo     

On Friday 10th May our Under 16’s Rugby League team 

competed at a Smalls Schools Knockout in Dubbo. It was a 

bitterly cold day and our team was made up by a lot of 14 

year old boys. In true Baradine spirit our boys stepped up 

and showed tremendous determination and toughness. 

They were able to defeat Gulgong High in a game where 

they showed a lot of grit and tough defence. Unfortunately 

we went down in a hard fought match against a much bigger 

Coonamble High team.  

We are very proud of the effort our boys put in against two 

bigger High Schools and we are looking forward to a great 

season of good football. 

Primary Peachy Shield/ Richardson Cup  

& Netball Gala Day 

On Tuesday 7th May, students attended the Peachy Shield/

Richardson Cup and Netball Gala Day held in Coonamble.  

It was the Year 3/4 students first time playing in this Gala.  

The football boys played extremely well and just missed out 

on being in the grand final.  

The netball girls had great day and won their game against  

St Marys, Walgett 9-7. 

 

Congratulations to all of the students involved and thank you 

to the staff who attended for all their help. 

Primary  

Tomorrow  

Tuesday 21st May  

Secondary  

Wednesday  

29th May 

 

Primary & Secondary NW  
Mullaley 

Friday 14th June 

Cross County Dates 

 
Primary Zone  

Quambone 
Wednesday 5th June 
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Does Attendance Really Matter? 

If you want your child to be successful at school then YES, attendance does matter! 
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Kinder/Year 1/2 

Miss Lummis 

In K-2 this week homework consists of spelling words and a maths activity.  

Please be reminded that Primary Cross Country is on Tuesday at 2pm and if you are able to help time 

keep that would be appreciated. Please let me know if you can or return the note sent home last 

week.  

We have been learning about different characters in books and writing about them using descriptive 

words. We also got to make ‘Gruffalo biscuits’ and enjoy them last week! 

Here’s to another great week. 

Year 2/3/4 

Miss Dorman 

Homework is handed out every Monday and should be handed in each Friday for marking. 

Please remember that if your previous reader is not returned it will not be replaced with a new one. 

A reminder to all students that Homework Centre is on each Wednesday from 3.30-4.30pm. 

Students in Year 2/3/4 have been learning about basic coding this Term. They are particularly having 

fun experimenting with the scratchJr App on the iPads. This allows them to create their own interac-

tive stories and games, which includes programming blocks to make characters jump, dance and sing. 

Year 5/6 

Mr Frazer 

There has been a lot of notes handed out that need to be filled out and returned to school. 

Fire wood collection day is planned for next Saturday the 25/5/2019.  

We will meet and travel out to collect fire wood to raffle.  

The money raised will go towards Year 5/6 excursion.  

Tools needed are chainsaws, log splitter and trailers.  

If you are able to help with this could you let Mr Frazer know. 

Primary Class News 

Every Wednesday 

Primary & Secondary 

3.30 - 4.30pm 

School Library 

 

 

On Monday 27th May BCS is hosting Round 1 of the PSSA Rugby League Knockout. 

We are asking parents/ family member if they could volunteer their time to assist us 

We need to supply a referee, lines people, a timer & a scorer.  

Round 1  

Year 3/4 Baradine/Gulargambone v’s Coonamble 

Year 5/6 Baradine/Gulargambone v’s Coonamble 

If you can assist on the day please contact Miss Dorman via the school office. 

Thank you 

http://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwix2Jy90KHiAhUTf30KHWUYDS0QjRx6BAgBEAU&url=http%3A%2F%2Fchepta.org%2Furgent-help-needed-for-marathon-today%2F&psig=AOvVaw1tyOz9pJyBkcb0yB2zPpIP&ust=1558150314926
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Year 7-12 All students are expected to refer to their homework diaries for Maths, Science and English homework. 

Year 7  

History – A massive well done to all students on their fantastic completion of their Vikings 

assessment tasks. The models received are phenomenal. Homework for this fortnight is a revision 

sheet glued into homework books. Due Friday 24/5/19 

7/8 Geography -  All students have been given a spelling definitions activity for the term. Definitions 

have been modified and are individualised for the student. Definitions are due the 4th of June.   

Year 8 

History – A massive well done to all students on their fantastic completion of their Vikings 

assessment tasks. The models they made are phenomenal. Homework for this fortnight is a revision 

sheet glued into homework books. Due Friday 24/5/19 

7/8 Geography -  All students have been given a spelling definitions activity for the term. Definitions 

have been modified and are individualised for the student. Definitions are due the 4th of June.   

Year 9 

History – Students have a revision sheet glued into their homework books due 24/5/19 

Geography – complete the reading/highlighting on human alteration to biomes in workbooks and 

the questions/research tasks that follow due 24/5/19 

9/10 Extension English - Week 3 writing challenge is due Monday the 20th of May. Weekly writing 

challenges are due every Monday.  

9/10 General English - Fortnightly-writing challenges will continue. The Podcast Reflection is due on 

Monday, Week 5 (27th of May). Students are encouraged to use their study time effectively and see 

the teacher if they require help or an extension.    

9/10 English (ALL) - The speech assessment and reflection is due on Tuesday the 21st of May. 

Students are strongly encouraged to submit a draft for feedback prior to the due date.  

Year 10 

History – Students have a revision sheet glued into their homework books due 24/5/19 

Geography – complete the reading/highlighting on human alteration to biomes in workbooks and 

the questions/research tasks that follow due 24/5/19 

9/10 Extension English - Week 3 writing challenge is due Monday the 20th of May. Weekly writing 

challenges are due every Monday.  

9/10 General English - Fortnightly-writing challenges will continue. The Podcast Reflection is due on 

Monday, Week 5 (27th of May). Students are encouraged to use their study time effectively and see 

the teacher if they require help or an extension.    

9/10 English (ALL) - The speech assessment and reflection is due on Tuesday the 21st of May. 

Students are strongly encouraged to submit a draft for feedback prior to the due date.  

Year 11 
Modern History – complete source analysis questions in South Africa workbook, compete study 

notes for previous TAST topic 

Year 12 

Modern History – complete study notes for core topic, complete reading and questions on final dot 

point in core topic (in workbook), complete essay question of choice on Core topic. All due Friday 

24/5/19 

Standard English - Students need to complete the writing activities for Modules A and B including a 

narrative, two reflections and a variety of mini analytical (essay) responses. Students need to ensure 

they are catching up on any work missed. The writing responses can be used for their assessment, 

later in the term.  

Year 7-12 
Homework Centre: on every Wednesday 3:30 – 4:30. Please take advantage of this opportunity to get 

homework and catch up work completed to avoid 2nd half lunch library and detention work. 
Diaries need to be checked and signed by parents every Friday. 

 Secondary Homework 
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8.30 - 3.00 Primary 

8.30 - 3.30pm Secondary 

Students should not arrive at school  before 8.30am 

as there is no playground supervision. 

School Hours 

Health &Safety Requirement 

 K-12 students/parents 

Black  leather shoes are required for all  

practical subjects and the  

Kitchen Garden Program. 

 

 

 

It is a Health & Safety requirement that all visitors to our school enter via the school office to sign in. 

If you require a meeting with a teacher please inform the administration team to set up a time that is  

convenient to both you and the teacher. 

 

Please do not interrupt a teacher in the classroom without prior notice or approval. 

Attention: Parents/ Carers/ Visitors 

Green polar fleece jumpers with logo  

Size 4-14 $33.00 S-L $38.00 

Sports polo shirts with logo 

4-16 $20.00S-XL $24.00 

Sports shorts with logo  

4-16 $17.00S-2XL $19.00 

Green caps $8.80   Bucket hats $16.50   

Ties $11.00 

 

BCS Primary & Secondary uniforms available at  

Grace’s Uniforms Dalgarno St, Coonabarabran 6842 1670 

Polar Fleece Jumpers & Sports Uniform 

Available at School Office 

 

 

May 
Paula Evans 25th 

Billy Carey 28th 

Storme Anderson 29th 

 

June 
Katrina Gardner 4th 

 

JULY 

 

 

 

Monday 20 - Friday 24th ASPIRE Yr10 Sydney 

Tuesday 21st Primary Cross Country 

Tuesday 21st Yr 7/8 Geography Excursion Warrumbungles 

Monday 27th PSSA Primary League Knockout Rd 1 

Wednesday 29th Secondary Cross Country 

Wednesday 29th K-6 Quiz Worx Scripture 

Thursday 30th-Tuesday 4th NW Equestrian Expo 

Tuesday 4th Primary Rugby League Gala Day Dubbo 

Wednesday 5th Primary Zone Cross Country Quambone 

MAY 

JUNE 
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